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Please Notify Us of any Address or Email Change at addresschange@hamiltonfirepensioners.ca  

www.hamiltonfirepensioners.ca  

Email: info@hamiltonfirepensioners.ca  

 

 

 

 

JUNE 2019 

 

IMPORTANT LATE NOTICES 

 

• The Pensioner’s Banquet will be on Wednesday, October 2, 2019 at the Marquis Gardens 
Banquet Centre, 1050 Rymal Rd E..  
 
Invitations will be mailed or Emailed at a later date. 
 
 

• The Annual Wayne Murray Horseshoe Pitch, normally in early September has been 
CANCELLED. 
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